
From: George Robertson [mailto:GRobertson@nuw.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 6 October 2017 4:42 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Paul Richardson; Kara Sheehan; Dario Mujkic 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 197 Part-time and Casual Employment - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
Re: AM2014/196 and 197 Part-time and Casual Employment – Horticulture Award 
 
We refer to the above, and your email dated 28 September 2017.    
 
The NUW seeks the opportunity to make further submissions to the Full Bench in this matter in 
order to respond to materials filed by the employer parties. The submissions we filed on August 23 
2017 were submissions made as directed by the Full Bench in the Decision. These submissions did 
not go to the matters raised by employer parties in their submissions.  
 
As we will not require the NFF witnesses for cross examination, our preference would be to make 
further written submissions so as to avoid the need for further hearings.    
 
We propose to file written submissions by 5pm on 27 October 2017.   
 
Should the Full Bench prefer to hear further oral rather than written submissions, we request an 
opportunity to appear.  
 
Please advise whether this proposed process would be suitable to the Commission. 
 
Regards, 
George 

 

George Robertson 
Lead Organiser 
National Union of Workers 
833 Bourke Street, Docklands VIC 3008 
Mob: 0406 635 426  
Tel: (03) 9287 1777 
Email: grobertson@nuw.org.au   
Web:www.nuw.org.au 
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